November 18, 2014

Members of the Dana Point City Council:
Lisa Bartlett, Mayor
Steven Weinberg, Mayor Pro Tem
Scott Schoeffel,
Bill Brough
Carlos Olvera

[ apologize for not attending tonight in person, but strep throat is keeping me home
because [ don’t want to share!

Congratulations to Mayor Bartlett for her election as Fifth District Supervisor, and to Bill
Brough for his election to the State Assembly.

When you last considered the Harbor Revitalization Plan, I spoke and asked you to do
the right thing. However, I should have been more specific. You voted to pass the
entire plan, knowing that there are four buildings that are higher than town zoning allows.
Four buildings at 57 — 60 ft. high.

Passing this tonight without a second look will set a precedent for Dana Point that no one
wants. Please vote carefully.

Sincerely,

Barbara Merriman
34300 Lantern Bay, #4
Dana Point, CA 92629

Agenda item No. i 8_’ -
I / ( 5’] 14



